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To all Parents/Carers,      22.11.19 
 
This week has been ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ in school and Twitter is 
full of tweets showing what the children have been up to in class.   
 
The first picture is of Y3 children showing their work around how to 
be a better friend.  One of them says ‘to listen more’ – which is a 
great piece of advice!  In the second picture, Y4 have a brand new 
display outside the classroom thanks to some very hardworking 
children and the creativity of Miss Phillips.  It is based on the film 
‘Up’ and it has lots of balloons showing what the children love 
about themselves.  It is fantastic and just looking at the display can 
make you feel happy!!   
 
And finally, Y1 children were learning about ‘What is bullying?’ – 
which prompted a lot of discussion on the carpet.  Even though I 
can’t show it via a weekly word, there is also a great Tweet from Y6 
this week – it is a recording of them singing a song called ’be kind 
online’.  The children heard it in assembly and it received a huge 
round of applause!  Just a reminder, you don’t have to be 
registered with Twitter to read our tweets.  Visit the website and 
select your child’s year group from the Our Learning drop-down 
menu. 
 
In other music related news, Hothouse Music Derby 
(https://twitter.com/HHMusicDerby) were in town on Wednesday 
delivering a pretty spectacular assembly for the Juniors!  Again, it’s 
on Twitter as a video and the children really enjoyed it.  One of our 
Y5 children in Mr Holmes’ class actually got up and performed with 
them – with no warning that she was about to go on stage!  For 
more information about how to get involved, visit their Twitter 
feed (see above) or their website: 
 

https://hhmusic.co.uk/school/derby/ 
 

And finally, just another quick reminder about ‘Zero Waste Day’ 
next Friday.  Come to school dressed in blue or as your favourite 
sea creature (no donations/voluntary contributions required). 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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